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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Sunday, December 13, 2015 10:47 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Cc: Steve Pappalardo; Robert Cole; David Lee (dlee.trustee@gmail.com); Bill Stern; 

dpekarek@verizon.net; Marc Samwick (marc.samwick@verizon.net); Carl Finger; Matt 

Callaghan

Subject: Fw: Composting

FYI.  jM 

________________________________________ 

From: Mayor 

Sent: Sunday, December 13, 2015 10:46 AM 

To: Sally Holland 

Subject: Re: Composting 

 

Dear Ms. Garepis-Holland --Thank you for your email. 

 

Very truly yours, Jon Mark 

________________________________________ 

From: Sally Holland <shollandsfo@gmail.com> 

Sent: Sunday, December 13, 2015 9:59 AM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Composting 

 

To Scarsdale mayor and bd of trustees: 

My family composts and recycles leaving a smaller footprint than most in this county. As an engaged and 

environmentally committed family we strongly urge you to follow NYC and begin a pilot composting project. The 

benefits will far outweigh the costs as you will see. Look to the example of San Francisco and other western cities that 

are significantly reducing landfill costs AND making rich healthy soil. 

Thank you for considering. 

 

Sally Garepis-Holland 

Greenacres 


